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City Councils in the west San Gabriel Valley are being asked to approve a joint powers authority (JPA) to form the Interim West San Gabriel Valley Transportation Zone.  If approved, the interim JPA would be comprised of the County of Los Angeles, the San Gabriel Valley COG, and the cities of Alhambra, Montebello, Monterey Park, Pasadena, Rosemead, San Gabriel, San Marino, Sierra Madre, and South Pasadena.

These nine cities and the county are being asked to provide a total of $150,000 of a total $400,000 “to complete the next phase of the feasibility analysis.”  The balance of the funds is coming from a transfer of COG money that was previously allocated to a trucking study and unspent funds from an initial zone study.
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